
To: Aurora Village Board of Trustees 
From: Lori Goehring 
 
As you consider a new Short Term Rental Law, I am offering my feedback as a longtime Aurora lover and 
visitor. 
 
I highly value being able to rent lodging from Aurora MainStays. My large extended family gathers in 
Aurora to celebrate events and experience the beauty of your village. My sister, Lisa Ryerson, was the 
Wells College President for many years, and our family considers Aurora to be our “family seat.” This 
past summer, my family rented 3 homes from Aurora MainStays and we all had wonderful experiences. 
 
Aurora MainStays rentals are very well maintained. Jacqui Farlow attends to every detail and ensures 
that our stay is trouble-free. My family can affordably visit Aurora if we use Aurora MainStays. The cost 
of multiple rooms at the Aurora Inn is cost prohibitive, and is not as conducive to the family reunion 
experience. 
 
We love spending time in Aurora, and hope that any change to your Short Term Rental Laws will not 
make it harder to rent vacation homes going forward. 
 
Thank you, 
Lori Goehring 
 


